
 

                         November 2013  
 

The Scourge from Sludgepool 
 

Thank you to everyone on stage and behind 

the scenes who helped to bring Pauline 

Radley’s new comedy melodrama to life last 

month.  It was a huge success with good 

audiences each night. There was plenty of 

booing and heckling at the baddies and cheers 

for the goodies.  Love won through in the end 

as I am sure we all knew it would!  Special 

thanks to Director, Jerry Lancaster, for 

bringing together such an entertaining 

production. 

 

 

Next Production 
Red Riding Hoodie 

A brand new Pantomime by Sarah Harrison 

 

Auditions have taken place and casting has 

been done with rehearsals starting in early 

December.  The technical team is almost 

complete but we do still need help with 

costumes, props, promotion and front of 

house.  If you would like to be involved, please 

contact Sarah at 

s.harrison784@btinternet.com 

 
______________________________________ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Christmas Gathering 
 

The Pig and Abbot,Abington Pigotts 

Friday 13 December 

7.30 for 8.00 pm 
 

This year our festive gathering is at the  

Pig and Abbott.  A delicious two course Buffet  

Supper at a cost of £15.00 per head (excluding 

drinks). 

 

The pub needs to know numbers by Monday  

9 December and further details on reserving a  

place and making payment in advance will be  

sent out shortly in a separate email.  In the 

meantime put the date in your diary and hope to 

see you there. 

__________________________________ 
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